
FC69. Capital Strategy 2020/21 – 2024/25

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services which presented the Capital Strategy for 2020/21 – 2024/25 for
approval. The CIPFA Prudential Code and Treasury Management Code
required that Councils prepare a Capital Strategy.

The Capital Strategy for 2020/21 – 2024/25 was based on the approved
Housing Investment Programme 2020/21 – 2024/25 and the draft
General Fund Services Capital Programme 2020/21 – 2024/25. The
Capital Strategy was a high level document which linked to a number of
other Council Strategies. It had been drafted over a five year period from
2020/21 to 2024/25 and aligned with the Council’s Medium Term
Financial Plan. It required to be updated on an annual basis to reflect
changes in resources linked to Local Government funding, decisions
affecting Capital investment plans, Treasury Management and changing
priorities and outcomes of the Council.

Decision

Council agreed the Capital Strategy 2020/21 – 2024/25.


